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Ongar Place  

Nursery News 

Ongar Place Primary School, Addlestone, Surrey, 01932 842785 

 

23rd February 2024 
 

 
Nursery Activities and Play 

This week we have been thinking about 

different types of gardens and the plants that 

grow in them. We read the story Errol’s 

Garden about a boy who created a garden on 

the roof of his block of flats. We had great 

fun investigating real flowers and plants in the 

tuff tray. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It would be great if children were able to bring 

in some pictures of their gardens or plants at 

home to talk about and share with friends.   

 

 

 

Book Focus 
Next week we will continue thinking about 

gardens and reading Errol’s Garden. 

Information for Families 
World Book Day 

We will be celebrating World Book Day on 

Friday 8th March. Children are welcome to come 

in dressed as a book character. The Book Fair 

will also be in school from 3.20pm after school 

from Monday 4th – Friday 8th March. 
 

Family Learning week 

The week commencing 18th March is our ‘Family 

Learning’ week in school. Look out for the 

separate letter with details of this. It is always 

a lovely opportunity for the children to share 

their learning with you. 
 

Parent meetings 

We will be holding parent meetings on the 

afternoon of Tuesday 26th March. This is a 

chance to talk to your child’s key worker about 

their progress and development. You will be able 

to book an appointment on Scopay from Monday 

26th February. 

Top Tip 
Visit a garden centre and look at the 

different plants. What colours do you 

see? Do you notice any plants that feel 

or smell different? 


